
 

The Planning Board for the Town of 

Manheim will hold a meeting on March 12, 

2024 at 6:00 P.M. at the Manheim Town 

Hall, 6356 St. Rt. 167, Dolgeville, New 

York in connection with the Applications for 

Site Plan Review and for a Special Use 

Permit submitted by EDP Regarding 

Burnetsfield Solar 1, LLC and Burnetsfield 

Solar 2, LLC, 809 E. Monroe Street, Town 

of Manheim, NY for the construction and 

operation of two ground mounted 

photovoltaic PV Systems, each sized to 

generate 5mW (AC)(10mW Total) on Tax 

ID: 115.1-1-19.1) (the “Project”).” 
 


